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July 14, 2020 

 

Marching Band Parents, Students, and Staff, 
 
 
As you all have probably heard, we will be returning to school on Plan B.  This means that half of our 
students will be in the building on Monday and Tuesday and the other half on Thursday and Friday with a 
planning/cleaning day for teachers on Wed. 
 
In addition, we will be continuing the "safer at home" phase 2 for three more weeks which takes us to the end 
of when band camp is supposed to end (Aug. 7). 
 
I do not know as of right now what this means for after school activities.  The North Carolina High School 
Athletic Association should be making an announcement soon regarding sports (like football) which would 
greatly impact us in the marching band as you can imagine.   
 
I would anticipate some guidance from the district very soon. 
 
I will keep you posted. 
 
 

Musically, 

 

Mike Howell 
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